Good evening, everybody - we are still going strong for attendance, despite the weather.  In fact, when we had the very cold spell early in the New Year, we still had 12 players turning up both on the Wednesday and Friday, albeit well wrapped up but still eager to play.  I admit, it is sometimes good to get out in the fresh air after being stuck in over Christmas. Will be starting our yearly competition in April, everybody eager to find out who their partner will be.
As this is the first Council Meeting since Christmas, may I wish all everybody a very happy New Year.  Thank you.

